
From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 28 April 2014 17:54
To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'
Subject: RE: Update for Simon case

Hi Josey

Can you let me know if when Simon case will be listed as we have not heard anything?

Has the CPS sent anything else over if not we were thinking the pressure needs to be kept on the police and CPS for the discloser so 
was thinking it would have been better to have gone back to court by now so the judge can see what’s going on?

I know the CPS asked for more time and said they would have the information over to you by the end of business day on the 
14/04/2014 this did not happen and again they asked for more time which has again passed and they have not given the information 
over, is the judge going to be made aware of this as they had enough time already to give over the information that was asked for. 
They have now not done what the judge asked 4 times, and you have also given them 2 more extensions and still nothing. And I do 
think the judge needs to be made aware of this fact.

Can we have an update as to what is going on I know when I last talked to you on the 24/04/2014 you said you was going to put into 
the court on the 29/04/2014 so I was thinking it should have already been listed for yesterday or today but have not heard anything.

Lorraine
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